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London, 12 May. The three Spanish Fregates that in 1789 went from Cadiz on a discovery 

voyage, have successfully returned. They examined the southern coast of America, from the 

Plate River to Cap Horn, and thence the western side as far as possible, and in particular if 

any passage bore to the Atlantic Ocean between 59 and 61 degrees of North latitude. They 

have confirmed the situation of the Archipelago of Admirals De Fonts and Jean de Fuca, 

examined the Marianna Islands, Philippines and Macao, sailed between Mindanao and New 

Guinea, 500 miles eastward, passed through the New Hebrides and visited New Zealand, 

New Holland and the archipelago of the Friendly Islands. We have every reason to expect 

from this voyage much information about these unknown lands. 

 


